Anna McCaffrey

From: Grace Breton <grace@hypnotic.com>
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 5:12 PM

To: Boh@chilmarkma.gov

Subject: From Doug Liman

Hi Anna,

Hope you’re well!

Doug Liman has residences at the following addresses:
24 Blacksmith Valley Road
*32-34 Blacksmith Valley Road

He’s asking if it’s possible for the 24 BSV well can be hooked up to 34 BSV?

Island Water Resource replaced the well at 34 BSV on March 2020.

Doug Liman’s contact info:
E: doug@hypnotic.com

0: 212-232-0069

H: 508-645-5048

Hoping for your kind consideration!

Many thanks,
Grace Breton

Office of Doug Liman
212-232-0069



